Hawkley Hall High School

Carr Lane, Wigan WN3 5NY | T: 01942 204640 E: admin@hhhs.net | W: www.hhhs.net

Headteacher: Miss K. Leonard



'The school's work to promote pupils' personal development and welfare is outstanding'. (Ofsted)

Dear Parent / Carer,

I hope your child is enjoying a well-earned break after the pressures of sitting their GCSE examinations.

GCSE Results Day is **Thursday 22nd August 2024**. Students will be able to collect their results in person from **9.30am onwards**. May I ask all students attending to wait at the entrance gates at the end of Carr Lane where they will the be escorted down to the small sports hall to receive their GCSE results. The students will need to go to their designated form tables to collect their results. We will also ask the students if we can take photographs on the day to celebrate their achievements.

If your child cannot attend GCSE Results Day in person then please fill in the form below.

https://forms.office.com/e/NZ8TCcztKD

As you can appreciate, by welcoming back our Year 11 cohort of 225 students we must continue to be vigilant and safeguard the site. With this in mind, parents and carers will be asked to stay outside near the turning circle until their child leaves the premises as the gates will be secured. Your child is obviously welcome to ring you once they know their results if they wish to stay in the sports hall and celebrate with their friends and staff. We will also have a careers advisor on site to help the students with any queries regarding further education once they have received their results

May I thank you in advance for your support and cooperation with regards to the GCSE Results Day arrangements.

I hope you and your family have an enjoyable and restful summer.

Yours faithfully,

Mr Fiddler

Deputy Headteacher

















